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NEW YORK--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

Armed Forces Entertainment has once again invited World Wrestling Entertainment(R) (NYSE:WWE) to bring holiday cheer and perform a series of

wrestling matches for U.S. troops based in Iraq.

On Christmas night, the WWE will present "WWE Tribute to the Troops: Christmas in Baghdad," which airs on USA Network Monday night at 9:00 p.m.

Eastern, 8:00 p.m. Central. This television special will highlight military personnel telling their stories, interacting with WWE Superstars, and enjoying a

presentation of WWE action.

This year, the WWE will be teaming up with America Supports You, A Million Thanks, and Microsoft to show support for our uniformed personnel.

For more information, go to www.wwe.com.

Trademarks: The names of all World Wrestling Entertainment televised and live programming, talent names, images, likenesses, slogans and wrestling

moves and all World Wrestling Entertainment logos are trademarks which are the exclusive property of World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. All other

trademarks are the property of their respective owners.

Source: World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc.

Contact: WWE Gary Davis, 203-353-5066 or USA Network Brad Bernstein, 212-664-4401 Nathan Nazario, 407-346-9665 or America Supports You Michelle

Shortencarrier, 202-615-7152
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